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The Duluth Police Department started their Strategic Planning process back on October 10th. The goal of the Strategic Planning
Survey is to gather input from you which reflects our work in our community. Therefore, the community is an important stakeholder
in how and what services we provide. Duluth Police would like to thank the 479 community members who filled out surveys. We
are still looking for a lot more community members to take the survey. We are excited to develop a plan for our future together!
Please take five minutes and take the survey.

To access the survey, please follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DPDCommunitylnput




